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o Policy on Policies – The process of creating a new policy on policies 
is almost complete. The committee is currently waiting on feedback 
from the Faculty Senate. Once the new policy is rolled out, Senator 
Landrum plans to meet with divisions and units to explain the new 
policy. Please note that there are differences between a policy and a 
procedure. If you have a question regarding policies, please contact 
Treina Landrum. 

o Financial Aid – The Office of Financial Aid will be hosting a financial 
aid fair from 1:30-3:30 in the top of the sub today. 

o Meeting Time – Our meetings will continue to be on the third 
Wednesday of each month at 10:00am in LIBR 622. 

o 


